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Tuesday 25th April 2023
Dear families,

Re: King Charles’ Coronation Celebration

We are all getting very excited about the up-and-coming Coronation of King Charles III. As the
event takes place over the weekend, we will be celebrating this historic event on Friday 5th May.
The children are invited to wear red, white and blue to mark the occasion and we politely ask for a
voluntary donation on the day, this money will go towards our trips and visits fund, in support of
keeping trip costs down in the current economic climate.

On this day, we will be having our themed lunch for the children at school and would
like all families to get creative with their children and design a royal themed hat to
celebrate the coronation, this may be a crown, top hat or tiara just to name a few
styles. There will be a competition per year group for the most creative design.

At 2.30pm, on this day, parents are welcome to join us for our red, white and blue parade followed
by a Coronation tea in the playground (weather permitting). Please may we ask families to
contribute to the Coronation tea with donations of the Coronation Quiche (recipe can be found
here) and traditional English cakes such as Victoria sponges, Battenberg cakes and scones. Cakes
can be shop bought or homemade (please note homemade cakes need to come in with a list of
ingredients). Any donations will be greatly appreciated.

This event will give us all a chance to celebrate this special occasion together in the style of a
coronation party.

Many thanks for your support, we are determined to make this a really special, memorable
occasion.

Thank you for your support,

Nancy Cook
Associate Head teacher
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https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/recipes/coronation-quiche
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/recipes/coronation-quiche
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Please find the special men offered to children that have school meals for their coronation lunch on
5th May.

If your child usually has a home packed lunch and would like to have this menu for the day, please
let the office know.
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